
           WEBINAR  
 

 URJA- The Commerce Department of SGGSCC organized its second edition of webinar on 

‘Envisioning Opportunities & Managing Finances: The Road Ahead’ which was conducted 

on 12th July 2020 on Zoom and was also live streamed on YouTube where the experts from 

the field of finance addressed students and answered their queries.  

The webinar comprised of three panellists: Mr. Vipin Kapooria, Vice President of Business 

Finance at OYO, Mr. Pankaj Dubey, CEO at D’Spin 

Consulting and Mr. Saurabh Jain, Vice President of 

Finance at Mobikwik. 

The session started with introduction of the college by 

the moderator,Ishika Bagla, which moved along with 

the introduction to topic given by HOD of Commerce 

Dr. Gurminder Kaur. Honorable Principal, Dr. Jatinder 

Bir Singh, shared his views and inspired the students 

while also highlighting the importance of the topic in 

lives of students. The discussion revolved around the 

importance of Financial Planning keeping in mind the 

increased unpredictability of future. The speakers 

discussed about the necessity of managing personal finance at an early age to achieve 

future goals. Mr. Pankaj Dubey shared his childhood practices of managing funds which 

have helped him to work better in the corporate world. Mr. Saurabh  explained how self-

discipline and budget making are the keys to manage personal finances. Other topics 

discussed by Mr. Vipin were the importance of investing, impact of Covid-19 on businesses & 

careers and the important skills required to excel in the field of finance. The session was 

followed by a comprehensive Q&A round where students were able to clarify many of their 

doubts related to financial careers, better financial management and financial education. 

The webinar concluded with a vote of thanks and special announcement of the website for 

Urja-The Department Of Commerce, Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce. 

The session was enlightening and an enriching experience for students. The amazing insights 

provided by the speakers also helped the students. The event attracted over 650 attendees 

from all over the world. Many students also watched the video according to their own 



convenience, resulting in   over 3000+ views on YouTube within a single day after the Live 

stream.  

 


